
Emiliano,

																			Our	Department	does	not	use	any	type	of	facial
recognition	product	and	the	use	of	such	products	have	not	been	debated
at	any	City	Council	meeting.	Additionally,	they	are	not	being	considered
for	use	at	this	time.

	

Kerri

	

Kerri	Reed,	Esq.

Police	Prosecutor

Records	Access	Officer

Firearms	Licensing	Administrator

Amesbury	Police	Department

978-388-1217

Fax	978-388-1220

kerrir@amesburyma.gov

	

	

Notice:
This	email	is	subject	to	MGL:	Chpt.66,	Sec.10	Public	Records	Law.
v%2fLaws%2fGeneralLaws%2fPartI%2fTitleX%2fChapter66%2fSection10&c=E,1,Xs
nrTIDQL-1Hav7dKqh3hT4POY5QmWU616JVeoFPIJWJYLoSjIdJzqCI2g1P2F7Sz0oBRKhO-h
Dh28VCdb-tfZvdfQaDHbKc8Je6eVP-4PGm&typo=1>		

From Kerri	Reed	<kerrir@amesburyma.gov>
Subject ACLU	Public	Records	Request

To efalcon@aclum.org	<efalcon@aclum.org>,	'tlazare@aclum.org'	<tlazare@aclum.org>
Date Fri,	21	Feb	2020	12:59:09	+0000


